
 

 

31st January 2022 

Celebrating successes! 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

As you will know, the ‘E’ in our KITE Values stands for Enjoyment. We want children to 
enjoy school and be enthusiastic about new learning opportunities across the curriculum 
and beyond. Our upcoming Enjoyment Ambassadors will help to support this throughout 
school.  
 
You will also know, and as I learned quickly, that we have lots of amazing children here 
at Bowling Green Academy. This ‘amazing’ stretches far and wide, across a plethora of 
different interests and hobbies; gifts and talents. We want to celebrate our children and 
shout loudly about their successes. 
 
We have a new display board in a prominent position in school to celebrate our 

children’s achievements – from swimming to cricket (well done, Sam and Joe, our 

recently selected cricket superstars selected to play for Halifax’s Under 11s taverners 

team!), from fundraising to musical instruments, and from activism to cheerleading. 

Please either bring into school children’s trophies and certificates, or send in a photo at 

an event or of a success via SeeSaw.   

We are all looking forward to hearing more about – and celebrating – our children’s 

talents that they enjoy and thrive in.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jamie Stuttard,  
Principal 

 
 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

